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Governor Mary FalHn 
Post Office Box 590 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73101 

Dear Governor Fallin, 

On behalf of our five million members across the country, the National Rifle Association 
Political Victory Fund is proud to endorse your reelection for Governor of Oklahoma. 

During your tenure as Governor you have repeatedly exhibited your support for the 
preservation of the Second Amendment. Your signature on Senate Bill 934, which allows legal 
guardians and persons acting with the permission of a parent or legal guardian to supervise youth 
in any hunting or shooting sport, provided an excellent opportunity for young men and women to 
participate in Oklahoma's rich heritage of shooting and hunting sports. 

In addition to your service as Governor, throughout your tenure in Congress you 
consistently supported Second Amendment issues such as signing pro-gun congressional "friend 
of the court" briefs in both the Heller and McDonald cases. Your staunch protection of the 
Second Amendment has helped to guarantee a fundamental, individual right that protects all 
Americans. 

Congratulations on your "A" rating and endorsement, and thank you for your steadfast 
support of the Second Amendment. Good luck with your reelection campaign, and we look 
forward to our continued relationship to advance the interests of Oklahoma's law-abiding gun 
owners and sportsmen. 

Sincerely, 

Chris W. Cox 


